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Subject: EMSA participation in the exercise PUHAS MERI 2025 
 

 

Dear Commander Värk, 

 

Following your invitation to the pollution response exercise PUHAS MERI, to be held 3-4 June in the Gulf of 

Finland, near the port of Muuga, the Agency hereby confirms its participation. In accordance with your 

request, we will join the exercise during both days (at sea and port open day) with the EMSA contracted 

vessel Vingaren, based in Frederikshavn, Denmark. 

EMSA contact point for the operational matters related to the exercise will be Mr George Suciu, Project Officer 

Unit 1.1 Sustainability, telephone +351 211 214 696, email: george.suciu@emsa.europa.eu.  

I look forward to continuing the fruitful cooperation between the Agency and the Estonian Navy on marine 

pollution response and other related issues. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Maja Markovčić Kostelac 

Executive Director 
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